
It is really disturbing to see the Public Health Department use public funds to pay such a 

ridiculous salary. We do not have adequate public health workers, counselors and people 

working to address our growing homeless concerns in our county. The leadership from our fill in 

PHO has been a "copy and paste" approach that surrounding counties are using. Mendocinos 

response has been weeks behind other counties with a much more serious covid 19 issues. 
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